
 
HOME FIRE 

PREPAREDNESS 

CAMPAIGN 

Is your home at risk? 

The American Red Cross is in the area to promote the Home Fire 

Preparedness Campaign and bring fire safety readiness to your 

home! Have your smoke alarm(s) tested and replaced, as well as, 

install new ones where you may not have had one. The first round 

of installs will take place soon so give Ken or Tony a call to sign up 

your family right away!  

Disclaimer: By voluntarily signing up, you agree to have 

trained volunteers come into your home to provide the 

service. 

 
Seven times a 

day, someone dies 

in a home fire. 

 

Every 40 minutes, 

an injury from a 

fire is reported. 

 

Nearly 1000 times 

every day, fire 

departments are 

called to home 

fires. 

 

Our goal is to 

reduce the 

number of fire 

deaths and 

injuries in the 

United States by 

25% between 

2015-2020 

 

[You Have Room 

for Another One 

Here!] 

 

Ken Vertin 

218-722-0071 

Tony Guerra 

218-590-3144 

American Red Cross 

Duluth, MN 55811 
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